
This week


Welcome back, everyone, to the Autumn term, and we are looking 
forward to another busy and exciting year at Ysgol Treganna! A warm 
welcome to the Nursery and Reception children and the new pupils who 
have started at the school this week. Everyone has settled in well, and it 
has been lovely to welcome the whole Treganna family back to school. 
The term dates have been sent out to you this week, including details 
regarding the HMS dates for the year. We will inform you of other 
important dates during the term and confirm the exact dates for the 
Christmas performances in December. At the start of the term, we’d like 
to remind you to let us know if there have been any changes to addresses 
or emergency contact numbers. We are still using Xpressions to 
communicate with parents, but we will be transitioning to using the 
Group Ed platform during the term. We kindly ask everyone to download 
the app; instructions on how to do this are included below. We will inform 
you when we will be switching to Group Ed.


1

Ysgol Treganna

Weekly newsletter

6TH OF SEPTEMBER

Calendar


09/09/24

Investigative 
week in all 

classes


09/09/24

Clubs restart




2

Wythnos yma rydym wedi dechrau defnyddio’r ebost 
TregannaD5@Hwbcymru.net er mwyn cofnodi absenoldebau a salwch. Here 

Here are the clubs that have been organised for this half term. The clubs will 
start next Monday, the 9th of September. The clubs are open to everyone, but 
we ask that you register your children on Parent Pay.


Meet the teacher 


 
“Meet the Teacher” sessions have been arranged for this month. The 
purpose of these sessions is to give parents/guardians the opportunity to 
meet the class teachers, ask questions, and receive information about class 
arrangements. Due to limited space and supervision, we kindly ask that only 
parents attend these sessions.


Clubs

Monday Fitness club

Football club

Year 3

Year 5 and 6

Wednesday Football club

Film club

Year 4

Year 5 and 6

Thursday Gardening club

Netball club

Year 3 and 4

Year 5 and 6

16/9/24 Reception class open 
evening

4.15-4.45

17/9/24 Y2 and Y4 open 
evening

4.15-4.45

18/9/24 Y3, Y5 and Y6 open 
evening

4.15-4.45

19/9/24 Y1 open evening 4.15-4.45
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Language pattern of the week

Next week’s language pattern


Ga i…os gwelwch yn dda? (Can I have…?)

Challenge


Oes modd i mi gael…os gwelwch yn dda? (Is it possible for me to have… 
please?)


A fyddai’n bosib…? (Is it possible…?)


Discussion topic of the week

Pe bai gen i dri dymuniad… (If I had three wishes…)


Song of the week

Mali Haf- Swsh!


Idiom of the week

Heb siw na miw (Without a sound)


Painting

We will be painting the interior areas of the school this term and are looking for a 
company that could assist us. If you have any contacts or are aware of local 
companies, please get in touch with the school. 


Walking home 
A number of Year 6 pupils are walking home from school. We strongly 

suggest that only Year 6 children should be walking home on their own. 
We kindly ask you to send an email to the school office giving 

permission for your child to walk home. We will not allow these pupils 
to collect younger brothers or sisters from other classes to walk home.


PE clothing

At the start of the term, we kindly ask you to ensure that your children wear 
their PE kit to school on their class's Physical Education days. This kit includes 
black PE trousers/leggings, their community coloured T-shirt, and a Treganna 
school jumper. Thank you.
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